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NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
This will be held on Monday 3rd October 2022 at 6.30 pm in the Nelson Memorial Hall.  Everyone is very 

welcome to attend.   

With the very sad news that Her Majesty had died, the meeting due to be held on 19th September, had to 

be postponed.  Therefore, the Parish Council have not met since July.   

The Chairman, Will James wrote on behalf of the Parish Council and displayed on the website:  

Norfolk was an integral part of the Queen’s life and her love of this part of the United Kingdom was 
of particular pride and honour to all of us who make our homes and lives in Norfolk.  We therefore 
mourn the passing of one of our most treasured and respected residents. 
 

HIGHWAYS 
Potholes have been reported on Back Lane, Mill Lane, and Rectory Lane.  These have been investigated 

and completed by the Norfolk County Council. 

 

Please do contact the Clerk if there are any potholes or other issues within the parish.  These can also be 

reported on the Norfolk County Council website or telephone number: 03448008020.   

STREETLIGHTS 
Please note that the streetlights will be turned off for a trial period of six months from 1st October.   

MINUTES 
The minutes to all parish meetings are on the website and the Noticeboard near the bus shelter.  If 

parishioners with no internet access would like copies of the minutes or other documents, then please 

contact the Clerk.   

 

CONTACT  
Any suggestions please contact the Clerk – Sarah Raven on email: clerkburnhamthorpe@gmail.com 

or telephone 01328 738512 / 07788516733.   

 

Further information, including all previous Newsletters, are on the website for Burnham Thorpe 

Parish Council:  https://clerkburnhamthorpe.wixsite.com/btpc 
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